
HUSKY Health members are advised of the following: 
 If you have general questions about Covid-19, but do not have symptoms: 

o The State of Connecticut has set up a coronavirus information website at 
ct.gov/coronavirus.  This is a good resource for general questions. 

o The State and United Way of Connecticut have launched an information 
hotline for questions from the public regarding issues related to the spread 
of coronavirus (COVID-19). People who have questions can call 2-1-1 or 
text “CTCOVID” to 898211 

 If you have symptoms of Covid-19 (fever, cough, shortness of breath): 
o We strongly urge you to contact your primary care provider to seek 

treatment. 
o If you do not have a primary care provider, please call the HUSKY Health 

line at 1-800-859-9889 or access the online provider look-up at this link: 
https://link.zixcentral.com/u/dbd9e132/nPd98Qhn6hGR3h2XUabuwQ?u=h
ttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.huskyhealthct.org%2Fprovider_lookup.html# 

o If you would like to speak with a nurse about your symptoms, call the 
HUSKY Health Nurse Helpline at 1-800-859-9889 and follow the prompts 
to talk to a nurse who will answer your questions.  
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